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6th December, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope that you and your families are well. 
 
Consultation on Admission Arrangements for St Mary’s Catholic School, Newcastle upon Tyne, 2023-24 
 
Where changes to admission arrangements are intended, all schools are required to consult before these are determined and 
published. 
 
Please find attached, the letter of notification for the consultation of St Mary’s admission arrangements for 2023-24.  As you 
will see, another school in the Bishop Bewick Catholic Education Trust, St Cuthbert’s Catholic High School, is also consulting on 
their admission arrangements.  Therefore, the consultation arrangements for both schools are outlined in the attached letter. 
 
Also attached, is the proposed Admissions policy for St Mary’s for 2023-2024. 
 
Consultation responses should be made online. You can access the consultation form in the link on the letter of notification.   
All of these documents are also saved in the ‘Key Information’ and then ‘Admissions’ tabs on the school website. 
 
This consultation opens on Wednesday 8th December 2021 at 12 noon and closes on Wednesday 19th January 2022 at 12 
noon. 
 
Very best wishes, 

 
Miss Patterson 
Headteacher 

St Mary’s Catholic School 
 

 where everyone can succeed 

 


